
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: kailey.m.pickitt@omb.eop.govkailey.m.pickitt@omb.eop.gov
CC: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/2/2017 5:13:36 PM
Subject: LG Bryant

​Kailey, thanks for your help on this. Director Mulvaney and LG Bryant have been texting, and they discussed 
that it might be possible for him to come by with Mrs. Bryant and two of their children (17 and 22) sometime 
on Monday afternoon or early evening (May 15th) for a look around the West Wing and a short visit. I and 
another staff member also will be with them, but if six is too much of an ask, then he and I can skip it.
 
I’m copying Lily Cogdill in our office, and she can work with you going forward to arrange the details. I 
appreciate it,
 
Danny
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